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Happy November!! Before we give updates on our upcoming plans, this week we'll be getting caught up 
on all the fun we had during our loooong training period! 
 

  
 
We started with a workshop in Norfolk, Virginia. BIG THANK YOU to Reverend Levi Daugherty for 
helping us deepen our understanding of Jesus, and to Mrs. Claire Daugherty for teaching us all about our 
angels 👼 Throughout our time in Norfolk, we figured we outta take great advantage of the beach 
nearby… 😉 
 

  
 
We then had a workshop at the Unification Theological Seminary in New York, learning about our role as 
the American Nation, in relation to the WORLD!!Special thanks to Reverend James Edgerly, Daryl 
Clarke and Juanita Pierre-Louis for their investment into this workshop ❤️ 
 


